From: Kay Flynn

To: Linda Williams

Subject: fwd: 990111-TI - correction
:::IquE:::::::::::::::3/19,’99::9; 32&[{]::
CC: Kimberley Pena, Tommy Williams

.................................

Linda, please note that the correct and
complete docket title for this one is:

Request for approval of transfer of
Interexchange Telecommunications
Certificate No. 5657 and name change
from Business Technology Systems, Inc.
to TechTel Communications, Inc.

I believe you received an e-mail a
little earlier about the "d/b/a" being
dropped, but we also need to reflect
the transfer in the title. Of course

the progmod for transfer will also need
to be added.

Please disregard the earlier e-mail and

use this one in its place. Thanks for
taking care of this.

Kay
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